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De STAND 
January General Meeting 

Attendees experienced the 
fun activity of sharing their 
best practices, which 
helped identify useful tips 
that could be used in a 
variety of situations by 
other STAND members.  
Attendees discovered what 

others have done to answer such questions as “What is the most 
inventive way that you have used technology in the classroom?”  It 
was a great way to start off the new year! 

 

March General Meeting – 3/13/2020 
Join us as we explore THE BRAIN ARCHICTURE GAME!  Lori Collier will 
facilitate the brain architecture game.  This game helps people appreciate the 
impact of early childhood experiences on outcomes across the lifespan.  It is a 
tabletop game experience that builds understanding of the powerful role of 
experiences on early brain development– what promotes it, what derails it, 
with what consequences for society. 
 

 
 
 



Contact Us
 

 

STAND 
delaware.stand@gmail.com 

https://stand.delaware.gov  

 

President 

Adrianne Spiegelman 

Treasurer 

Kim Raynes 

VP of Communications 

Eric Stephenson 

VP of Membership 

Ronald Hargrove 

VP of Programs  

Allison Gallo 

Secretary 

Sharie Matos 

 

 

 
 

 

News from the Board 
 

Elections Announcement 
Are you interested in guiding STAND into the 
future?  Elections for Board positions will be in a 
few more months.   
 
Ask a current Board member for more 
information!   
 

 

Resource Sharing 
We post many of the resources we 
share during general meetings on 
our website.  We also add them to 
discussion boards in our connect 
community in the Delaware 
Learning Center (DLC).  DLC users 
can find the community by 
selecting “Connect” on the main 
menu and then the title of our 
community.  After that, click the 
“Join” button. 
 

 

 


